
 
 

The Wonderful World of 
Books. 

You are invited to 

The Wonderful World of Books 
A performance of music and songs created by children from  

Ryelands, St.Joseph’s and St.Luke’s Primary Schools inspired by the world 

of books found in Lancaster Library. 

Lancaster City Library 

Wednesday 17th July 1pm 
Why not take the opportunity to become a member of the library and borrow  

some of the amazing books? 

Refreshments and cake will be provided by the Friends of the Library. 

       
 


